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Mr Ray Carter
ray@carterproperties.com.au

Dear Mr Carter

Thank you for your further email to the Premier of 7 May 2012 concerning Bathurst 
Council. 

The Premier appreciates your concerns. To ensure that you receive the best 
possible response he has again referred your email to the Minister for Local 
Government, the Hon Donald Page MP, who is responsible for implementing the 
Government’s policies in this area.

You may be sure that your comments will receive close consideration.

Yours sincerely

David Swain
for Director General


